
I nier-department Correspondence

McGill University

WmF'
McCord Museum. 
21 May, 1934.

Dear Mrs. McMurray:-

I will place on file the correspondence 

you have sent to this office In connection with the 
demand for old documents and letters of the post-Confederation 

period.

Thank you also for the five documents 
(5) donated hy Mr. Fred J. Claxtlon of San Francisco in 

April, 1933. These I will enter into the McCord Collection 

as usual and send the official acknowledgement from the

University (which generally follows the letter of thanks).

Yours faithfully,

à(ntrfl<r „
Assistant Curator.

Mrs. McMurray,
The Office of the Principal, 
McGill University.


